July 13, 2025

Planning for the Military Wall of Honor in Leland is progressing.

1. We have developed an informational brochure for the Wall which some of
you may already have.

2. A sign identifying the Wall location as the Leland Library has been erected.

3. Groundwork to remove trees, roots, shrubs, etc., in preparation for
installation of the concrete foundation is underway. Concrete will be
emplaced on the entire North lawn.

4. We will post an initial list of names for the Wall on this website in the near
future.

The most important need at this point is money. A donation form is at the
back of the brochure. We currently have about 50% of the required
donations.

The second thing that we need is more nominations to add to the ones that we
have. A nomination form is at the back of the brochure.

OUR CURRENT PLANS ARE TO INSTALL THE FIRST PHASE OF THE
WALL USING THE OVER 2,500 NAMES THAT WE HAVE NOW AND TO
ADD THE OTHERS LATER. WE WILL HAVE SPACE FOR ABOUT 5,000
NAMES ON THE NORTH LAWN. THE SOUTH LAWN IS AVAILABLE
SHOULD WE NEED IT.

If you are unable to open the attachments, please call me on 662-820-1581 or send
an email to wstanleya@aol.com with your name and address, and I will send you
copies.

Thanks for your continued support of this project.

Stanley Anthony, Class of 1963



Recent Pictures

And groundwork has begun:






